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Principal’s Message  
 

Assalamu-Alaikum Wahramatullahi Wabarkatuh 

 

Alhamdulillah, the last ten days of Ramadan are fast         

approaching. Let us all make the most of this auspicious   

opportunity to receive abundant rewards which Allah (SWT) 

has promised us for our sincere efforts and acts of worship. 

In celebrating and concluding the month of Ramadan,  I 

would like to invite all our parents, guardians and the      

community, to the College’s Community Iftaar Dinner to be 

held on Saturday, 17 June 2017, organised and prepared by our dedicated Parents and 

Friends (P&F) Association. Sheikh Yahya Ibrahim will be presenting ‘A Life-Changing 

Ramadan’ lecture at 4:00pm followed by the Community Iftaar in the  Multi-purpose Hall, 

Insha-Allah. 

The Multi-purpose Hall once again will be adorned with beautiful class displays depicting 

various themes of Ramadan. The College community is also invited to attend the College’s 

Special Ramadan Assembly to be held on Tuesday, 20 June 2017 at 9:00am-11:30am. 

There will be wonderful class presentations for all to enjoy. Students and staff have been 

working very hard preparing for the displays and the Ramadan  Assembly. I take this   

opportunity to thank all students, staff and the P&F for their tremendous efforts and hard 

work to make Ramadan at LIC a very special annual event. 

Students and staff will be given two days off to enjoy Eid celebra-

tions. Accordingly, the College will be closed on Monday, 26 June 

2017 and on Tuesday, 27 June 2017. To make the necessary   

adjustment for the extra day holiday, please note that school will 

finish at 3:35pm (instead of 3:30pm) during Term Three. 

As Laylatul Qadr (the Night of Power) is described in the Quran as, 

"Better than a thousand months" (97:3), any acts of worship      

performed on this night are better than acts performed in one   

thousand months which do not contain the night of Qadr.       

Therefore, let us all embrace the last ten days with determination 

and devotion, Insha-Allah.   

Ramadan Kareem 

Dr Popie Hossain Rhaman 
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It has been a really eventful term for our students in the English Department. This is what we have been doing in 

our English classes. Year 7 students sat for their much-anticipated Naplan tests, Year 8 students started working 

on their ‘Stolen Generation’ research project and Year 12 English ATAR students are working day and night, with 

their eyes on the prize for the WACE exam. 

 

Naplan came and went for Year 7 students. In Week 5, we enjoyed a reenergising River cruise and an excursion 

to Sir James Mitchell Park to reward our students for all the dedication and hard work over the past few months. 

 

Year 7 students also created beautiful picture 

books reflecting their understanding of visual liter-

acy and narrative writing. 

By: Mrs S Hammadi 



We’re forming the number 2 with 
playdough. It’s not s easy when 
you have little hands.  

 
 

 

This term, Year 8 read the famous novel by Doris Pilkington, Following the Rabbit Proof Fence, and watched the 

film based on this book. Students listened to the testimonies of the ‘Stolen Generation’ and researched their    

historical contexts to grasp the enormity and profundity of this trag-

ic chapter of Australian history. Harmony Week’s incursion of the 

Aboriginal presenter, Mr Russell Dawson (‘Uncle Russel’), proved 

to be an excellent springboard for their learning of the Indigenous 

language, culture and tradition. Students created very thoughtful 

collages to represent their  learning of the topic. This helped them 

understand how discrimination and racism can have long-lasting 

effects on vulnerable communities. They also learnt that the pur-

pose of their education is to use their sense of social justice and 

stand up for the rights of the minorities. 

 

The English Depart-

ment also incorpo-

rates Cyber Safety 

and Social Media 

Awareness in our 

daily learning       

programs. I am    

including some 

words of advice from 

Maggie Dent that will 

enlighten us all in 

these challenging 

times.  

               

Hope you all are enjoying your Ramadan.  



Term 2 Focus 

A significant part of the English focus in Literacy has been on  

students using their knowledge and understanding of the Jolly 

Phonics letter/sounds, simple words and sight words to construct 

complete and meaningful phrases and sentences. In the process, 

students have also been learning about, and developed a good 

understanding of punctuation. As such, a substantial amount of 

class time has been dedicated to creative writing and this part of 

the day is referred as 'Creative Writing Time'. During this time, I 

have observed students becoming more confident and enthused      

creative writers, and their writing skills have quickly and excitingly 

developed and flourished. 

With the ongoing commitment from parents to assist their children 

at home to develop crucial writing skills, students have thrived. 

Thank you to all parents for your enthusiasm and continued    

positive involvement and support. Your ongoing support to help 

your child achieve the very best possible learning outcomes is 

sincerely appreciated.  

Well done to all Pre-Primary Green students, I am so very proud 

of you. Keep up the fantastic effort! I can hardly wait to see what 

you will achieve in Semester Two!  

 

By: Mrs C Farah 



Rearranging 
jumbled words 

to create a 
sentence 

“What would 
you do?” 
Scenario 
question 

“What would you say?” 
Scenario question 

Speech bubbles 

Creative writing on 
the whiteboard 



Busy, busy, busy! Our classroom is an extremely busy but productive 

room. Students work hard, are 

very cooperative and look 

forward to new and exciting 

projects. 

One major project this term 

was a special gift to that 

very special woman in our 

lives...our Mother! Students 

produced a ‘no sew’ pillow 

and a beautiful 3D rose 

bud card. Both, boys and 

girls measured, cut, stuffed 

and tied knots and pro-

duced a pillow by recycling 

old T shirts.  

 

 

 

By: Ms A Debowski 

 



With the Blessed Month of Ramadan now upon us,  

students are very excited with their individual produc-

tion of their Ramadan Placemats. As a class  we are 

working on a model of ‘Maqaam Ibraaheem’. We have 

been very lucky to have had a very generous parent 

give his time and 

materials to build 

the base for our 

Ramadan project 

and the students 

have been busy 

painting and putting 

together the rest of 

it. I am so proud of 

the dedication and effort towards this project. Hopefully, you will all come to 

see the completed model when it goes on display in the school hall in Week 9. 

 



Contact Us 
Give us a call for more    

information about our  

school services   

Langford Islamic College 

57 Southgate Road 

Langford WA 6147 

(08) 9458 5206 

admin@lic.wa.edu.au 

Visit us on the web at 

www.islamiccollege.com.au 



 COMING INTO THE  COLLEGE: PARK IN MAIN CAR PARK  

PARENTS WHO ARE COMING 

INTO THE COLLEGE ARE TO 

PARK IN THE MAIN CAR PARK 

(Osten Drive). PARENTS MUST 

NOT DROP-OFF OR PICK-UP 

THEIR CHILD/REN   FROM 

THIS CAR PARK.  

IMPORTANT:  

Please also note that it is  

the parents’ responsibility 

to supervise their child/

ren in the car park at all 

times.  

Your cooperation in complying  
with the above is required.  

Jazaak-Allahu-Khairan 

Management  

In order to ensure better 

traffic management,    

we are implementing  

the following with        

regards to drop-off     

and pick-up location.  

LIC 
OVAL 

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP  

LOCATION: NORBURY WAY  

Norbury Way is the ONLY location for    

 DROPPING OFF & PICKING UP your       

child/ren (not the car park).  

Parents must remain in their car and be 

waiting for 5 minutes maximum. Parents 

must not park and leave their cars 

 unattended at Norbury Way.  




